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Program Directors Committee

Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, March 8, 2012                                                              
1. Jeff Davis presented information on the Self Waiver (handout). The next meeting with DODD is scheduled for 3/16 @ 1:00 at CDC in the Boardroom. Any interested OPRA member is welcome to attend. There is also a call in line for this meeting: 1.216.787.0997. No pass code is needed.

2. Karla Rinto reviewed APSI’s Strategic Plan (handouts) and participated in a Q&A session with the Committee. Additional information on the intake process was requested. Once received, it will be forwarded to the list serve. 
3. Teri Derry provided an update on the spring conference. As there is a shorter than normal time period between the spring and fall conferences, topics for fall sessions are being solicited. The group provided ideas.
4. There was discussion on the new reporting requirements under EJA. Members who have tried to report to both local and state health departments have encountered confusion on the receiving end. Members should document their calls/attempts to report. 
5. Quick Updates: ADS Staff Training Requirements  The rule has been placed in a “to be refilled” status due to on-going discussion re: the deeming language.  We will continue to provide updates as the process unfolds.

 Money Management   A follow up letter regarding issues with the Information Notice is being sent to DODD. OPRA’s workgroup has offered to assist in the development of statewide procedures.

 MUI Work Group   Tim Neville provided an update on the work of the MUI subcommittees. They are currently updating definitions and discussing the role of the county board in ICF MUI’s.
6. Surveys: Fire Drills are again a focus of surveyors. They are looking at the one time/per shift/ per quarter requirement. A quarter is being defined as 90 days.

7. DODD’s ICF White Paper: (handout) There was discussion on DODD’s draft. Please get comment to Anita by 3/19.






